
 
 

On behalf of the National Association of Benefits and Professionals of 
Fort Worth we are proud to nominate Russell Rice for the Howard R 
Gordon Memorial Award.  

Over the years of working with Rusty I have learned he does not seek the 
spotlight, but he is constantly working behind the scenes for the growth 
and development of our Association.    He has been actively involved in 
the Local, State Regional and National levels for years.   His commitment 
to professionalism and best practice is embraced by every member at 
every level.      He not only shows leadership in the association but also is 
involved in Volunteer programs and does not hesitate to give back to the 
community. 

It is our great honor and privilege to support this nomination for Russell 
Rice. 

  
       

             
           
              
              
           

 
 

 


